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April 21, 2023

The Bulldog Lowertown Inc
Attn:  Jeff Kaster
237 6th St E #100
St Paul MN 55101

RE:  License Application for The Bulldog Lowertown Inc, doing business as The Bulldog Restaurant, ID # 
20160004150, Located at 237 6th St E #100 / Add a Gambling Location license to the existing Liquor On 
Sale – 101-180 license, Liquor On Sale – Sunday, Liquor On Sale – 2AM Closing, and Liquor Outdoor 
Service Area (Sidewalk) licenses    

Dear Applicant:

Our review of your application for a license is in process.  Notification has been sent to owners and occupants of nearby 
properties, community organizations and other interested parties giving them until May 7, 2023, to submit comment on 
your application. If no objections are received, and you have returned a signed condition affidavit if applicable, a 
recommendation for approval of your license(s) will be placed on the City Council consent agenda.  

If no objections are received your license application will be forwarded to the City Council for review and if 
approved by Council could then be issued (pending any requirements not completely met). If objections are 
received a hearing will be scheduled before a legislative hearing officer.  You will receive notice of the time, 
place, and date of the scheduled hearing from the Legislative Hearing Officer.  At that hearing, the hearing 
officer will take testimony from all interested persons and will make a recommendation to the City Council as 
to whether the license(s) should be approved or be referred to an administrative law judge for further review.  
The City Council will have the final authority to grant or deny this license application

Please note, the charitable organization proposing to operate at this location must obtain separate authorization 
from the Minnesota Gambling Control Board before operations may begin. The organization may contact me at 
651-266-9087 with any questions regarding outstanding endorsement requirements to obtain the State permit 
for this location or if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

Thomas Ferrara
DSI Inspector III
enc.

c.  Jeff Fischbach, DSI Inspector III

Disclaimer:   This letter is not an indication that your application will be granted.  This letter is intended 
simply as notice of the ongoing process of your pending application.     


